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I am asking that the NSW Government please reconsider the replacement of Windsor Bridge in 
historic Windsor. I have always believed that the idea of replacing the Windsor Bridge was not 
the best option for Windsor and it's surrounding suburbs. But now with the unearthing of 
extremely important colonial infrastructure, I believe that there is no argument anymore. 

This historical find MUST be protected. The barrel drains and "smugglers tunnels" are the stuff of 
legends around the Hawkesbury. I went to the sight to peer through the fencing and had 
goosebumps at what I saw. This has the potential to become a major tourist attraction if we make 
sensible decisions now. 

Please don't destroy our history for the inconvenience of having to go back to the drawing board 
with a plan for Windsor. 
IT'S NOT TOO LATE. 


